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The 2nd semester is under way!  Each month I am focusing on one of the 
areas mentioned in the August newsletter.  This month:  Assist and support 
military children with educational opportunities. 

 
There are several ways that Members and Units can assist military children 
with educational opportunities: 

• Identify and reach out to military children in your local classrooms. 
• Encourage Junior members to contact their school guidance 

counselor and volunteer to be a mentor to new military children at 
their school. 

• Offer individual tutoring/assistance to a military child who is 
struggling. 

• Provide your local school with a copy of the Educator's Guide to the 
Military Child During Deployment:   
Educator's Guide to the Military Child During Deployment | National Center on Safe Supportive 

Learning Environments (NCSSLE) 
•  Inform schools of a free tutoring website for military children: Free 

Tutoring for Military Spouses & Families - Tutor.com & more (mymilitarybenefits.com) 
• Assist schools in working with military children.  Resources are 

available at www.militarychild.org  
• Organize a classroom recognition event for military children to share 

the accomplishments of their relative who is serving. 
 
I look forward to hearing how your Units promote the Auxiliary education 
programs throughout the school year. 
 
In the Spirit of Service, not for self, 
For Veterans, God, and Country, 

Julie Vietri   
Education Chairman 
Department of Arizona 
jvietri@msn.com 
480-495-1558 

 

  


